
To my good friend and magistrate John Cooper,

I do apologise for not getting to say my goodbyes at the Wassail.
I had to leave relatively quickly after being assaulted by Ozren of 
house Orzel and Lord Valentin of house Orzel. Starach of house 
Orzel also then tried to prevent me being healed, which I believe is 
the crime known as malsanguino.

This was witnessed by multiple people who were there, I would 
appreciate this being followed up, either by the magistrates or the 
militia.

I overheard Galbraith of the Boundarymen claim that it wasn't 
asssault, as the Empress did administer a potion to me soon after, 
but understand I was in tremendous pain and, aside from turning 
aside to continue my conversation with one Emilia de Rondell, 
was a completely unprovoked attack.

I would appreciate the full weight of the law being brought upon 
these rogue knights for viciously assaulting and trying to prevent 
my good self from receiving assistance.

Yours,
Renée, Earl de L'oise
Winterbourne
Astolat


